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Hi Emma,  
 
I, Baljinder Singh, at  Manswood Crescent, am opposed to the bylaw amendment for Gore Road. I am against the 
tractor trailer access from Gore Road and the changing of the zoning to M4. 
 
This will be a major nuisance to our neighbourhood and poses many safety concerns. This will also result in 
disruptions to quality of life. The noise and congestion from tractor trailers could also be damaging to the sensitive 
animal species in the nearby Claireville Conservation Area.  
 
 
Thanks, 

 
 Manswood Cres.  

 


